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Wednesday News 

April 27, 2016 

11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Community Standards 

(352) 751-3912 
 

Community Watch 
(352) 753-0550 

 
Property Management 

(352) 753-4022 
 

Finance 
(352) 753-0421 

 
Human Resources 

(352) 674-1905 
 

Public Safety 
(352) 205-8280 

 
Purchasing 

(352) 751-6700 
 

Recreation Administration 
(352) 674-1800 

 
Utility/Amenity 
(352) 750-0000 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled maintenance: 

 Atlas Canine Park 

The Atlas Canine Park will be closed for maintenance Monday, May 2nd through 
Sunday, May 8th. 

 Softball Complex Closure 

The Buffalo Glen, Knudson, Saddlebrook and Soaring Eagle Softball Complexes 
will be closed for scheduled maintenance until April 29th. 

 Chula Vista Golf Course 

The Chula Vista Golf Course will be closed through May 9th to allow the transition 
from cool season grasses to our native Bermuda grass. 

 Laurel Manor Sports Pool 

The Laurel Manor Sports Pool will be closed on May 3rd for maintenance. 

 Hibiscus Recreation Center 

The Hibiscus Recreation Center will be closed Sunday, May 8th for quarterly 
maintenance. 

 Bridgeport Family Pool 

The Bridgeport Family Pool will be closed for painting April 27th through April 
29th. 

 Truman Billiards Room 

The Truman Billiards Room will be closed May 4th for table recovering. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message From... 

Villa Road Resurfacing 

Resurfacing is taking place on many of the villa roads in Districts 5 & 6.  A 
tentative work schedule can be found below.  This schedule may be adjusted due 
to unforeseen circumstances, including weather.  Each home impacted by this 
work will be notified exactly when the work is scheduled to take place in their 
area along with specific safety instructions.  Please use caution and follow all  
directional signage and workers.   
 
 -Cherry Vale & Heritage – April 25—29, 2016 
 -Bellamy & Jasper – May 2—6, 2016 

Boone & Del Mar Gate Attendant Restrooms 

The selection of a General Contractor is underway.  The pre-bid meeting was last 
week and the bids will be publically opened mid-May.  The restrooms will be for 
use by the gate attendants working at those locations. 

Bridge Closure 

The bridge on the multimodal path 
along Glenview Drive is currently 
closed.  Please use Glenview Drive 
until further notice.  
Stay tuned to 
www.DistrictGov.org 
for additional        
updates.   

Golf View Dock Replacement 

The contract for the project has been 
awarded and the contractor will apply 
for the permits this week.  We          
anticipate the work will begin           
mid-May. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know?? 

Median Plantings 

The replanting in the medians located at 
roundabouts is underway and should be     
complete by the end of this month.  Please use 
caution when landscapers are present and pay 
attention to all directional signage and cones. 

2016 Villages Protected Species       
Wildlife Guide 

Breedlove, Dennis & Associates, Inc. (BDA) 
compiled a list of animals to identify            
protected wildlife species in The Villages.  To 
view the 2016 Villages Protected Species 
Wildlife Guide, please visit 
www.DistrictGov.org. 

The Sumter County Department of Health offers a sharps disposal program for  residents of 
Sumter County.  This program was designed as a community service to assist the  residents of 
Sumter County with a safe and environmentally sound method for disposing of used needles or 
sharps.  All sharps must be delivered in an approved sharps container.  For additional 
information on this program or the cost of the containers, please contact or visit one of the  
following locations: 

The Villages: 

8015 East C-466 

(352) 689-4675 

Wildwood: 

104 Rutland Steet 

(352) 689-6520 

Bushnell: 

415 East Noble Avenue 

(352) 569-3102 

For additional information, please visit the Sumter County Department of Health website at 
http://sumter.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/environmental-health/needle-disposal-

program/index.html  or contact them at (352) 569-3131. 



 

 

The Executive Golf Maintenance department is continuing to evaluate and make      
necessary repairs to cart paths throughout the Executive Golf courses to ensure they 
are operating and functioning for years to come. This week, broken cart path areas will 
be removed and re-pouring will occur on areas of the Belmont, Churchill and Pimlico 
golf courses. This work is scheduled to be complete on April 29, 2016 and should not 
cause interference in play. Schedules may be adjusted due to unforeseen                     
circumstances, including weather. We apologize for the inconvenience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message From... 



 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

VILLAGE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT  

DISTRICT NO. 8 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

The Village Community Development District No. 8 Board of Supervisors is seeking 
applicants who are interested in filling Seat 3, which was recently vacated due to the 
resignation of an existing Board Supervisor.  The remainder of the existing four (4) 

year term for the vacated Seat will expire in November 2018. 

 

Any interested applicants must be a qualified elector which is defined by Florida     
Statute 190 as “any person at least 18 years of age who is a citizen of the United States, 

a legal resident of Florida and of the district, and who registers to vote with the          
Supervisor of Elections in the county in which the district land is located".   To obtain 
additional information or request an application you may contact Jennifer McQueary, 

District Clerk at (352) 751-3939 or obtain a copy of the application on the 
www.districtgov.org website.    

 

Applications must be submitted to the District Clerk no later than  
5 p.m. on Tuesday, May 10, 2016  

at the District Office, 984 Old Mill Run, The Villages. 

 

The Board of Supervisors will interview applicants at their regularly scheduled Board 
Meeting to be held on Friday, May 20, 2016 at 11:30 a.m. in the District Office 

Board Room, 984 Old Mill Run, The Villages, FL.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening in Your District 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message From... 

Explore our website to explore opportunities for employment with 
the Village Center Community Development District. The VCCDD 
is the unit of local government for The Villages, FL that employs 
all staff to support the operations of the 14 community                
development districts that comprise The Villages government. We 
contribute our successes, in very large part, to the members of our 
team – District staff – who, guided by our Core Values, work    
together towards our mission of providing and preserving the   
lifestyle of “Florida’s Friendliest Hometown”. All positions are golf 
cart accessible. All full time, and some part-time, positions are 
Tier 2 Charter School eligible.  

Click on the ‘Human Resources’ 
link under the Department heading 

View current 
job openings 
and download 
an employment 
application 

Click here to find out how to join our 
team! 

 Applications may be delivered via fax, 
email or by visiting our office during 
normal business hours 

 All District applications submitted      
remain “active” for 6 months from the 
original date submitted 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Join Us! 


